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From: Cliche, Richard [Richard.Cliche@fpl.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 11:01 AM
To: Wentzel, Michael
Subject: RE: Draft RAI for Seabrook Station Alternative Cooling System Evaluation

Thanks Mike. 
 

From: Wentzel, Michael [mailto:Michael.Wentzel@nrc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 10:59 AM 
To: Cliche, Richard 
Subject: Draft RAI for Seabrook Station Alternative Cooling System Evaluation 
 
Rick, 
 
Attached is a draft RAI for the alternative cooling system evaluation that the NRC is performing in response to 
comments from EPA and NMFS on the draft SEIS.  We would like to have a phone call with you staff discuss 
the RAI, preferably tomorrow afternoon, if possible.  Please let me know your availability after you have had a 
chance to review. 
 
Thanks, 
Mike 
 
Michael Wentzel 
Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation, DLR/RPB2 
Mailstop O-11F1 
Washington, DC 20555 
301-415-6459 
michael.wentzel@nrc.gov 
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